
LIBERTY COUNTY  
HIGH SCHOOL 
12852 NW County Road 12/ P.O. Box 519 / Bristol, FL 32321 
PH: (850) 643-2241 / FX: (850) 643-4153  

LCHS Optional 7th Period  

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Senior Students: 

During the 2023-2024 school year, Senior students may choose to have an optional 7th period. If a 
student chooses this option, they will be allowed to leave school at the beginning of 7th period. For this 
to occur, parent/guardian permission must be granted.  

Until we receive this completed form, your child will not have permission to leave campus for the 7th 
period. Therefore, please print your child’s name and check one of the options below: 

 

 My child, ____________________________________, has permission to leave campus for 7th 
period. I assume full responsibility for him/her during that time.  

 

 My child, ____________________________________, does NOT have permission to leave campus 
for 7th period.  

 

Please sign and date in the space provided regardless of your selection.  
 

   

Signature of Parent/Guardian  Date  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (850) 643-2241 extension 21222. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Eric Willis 
Principal 


